
From: 92779-71274473@requests.muckrock.com
To: FOIA Officer (FHWA)
Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request: FHWA interpretation of the MUTCD on the proprer choice of exit numbers (Federal Highway Administration)
Date: Monday, May 4, 2020 4:58:07 PM

Federal Highway Administration
FOIA Office
1200 New Jersey Avenue Southeast
Washington, DC 20590

May 4, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request the following records:

(1) An interpretation of the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices for Streets and Highways ("MUTCD") issued by the Federal Highway Administration of the U.S. Department of Transportation
("FHWA") to to the Missouri Department of Transportation ("MoDOT") regarding the proper choice of exit numbers. This interpretation is referenced in MUTCD Request 2(09)-149, a change request
submitted by the National Committee on Uniform Traffic Control Devices ("NCUTCD"), available at <https://ncutcd.org/wp-content/uploads/meetings/2019A/AttachNo10.18B-GMI-01-ExitNumbering-
Approved.pdf>, on lines 37 through 38.

(2) The request (or requests) for interpretation submitted by MoDOT to FHWA regarding the proper choice of exit numbers, along with all supporting documentation accompanying the request (or requests)
for interpretation, corresponding to the above FHWA interpretation of the MUTCD.

The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request is not being made for commercial purposes.

In the event that there are fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total charges in advance of fulfilling my request. I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail attachment if
available or CD-ROM if not.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to receiving your response to this request within 20 business days, as the statute requires.

Sincerely,

Andrew Harwood

Filed via MuckRock.com
E-mail (Preferred): 92779-71274473@requests.muckrock.com
Upload documents directly: https://accounts.muckrock.com/accounts/login/?url_auth_token=AAA2km-6V_9F-OJ8K5-
UCtK6AYw%3A1jVi8F%3AVRxnFr4tBoGv0tXPZ2ERe4tbxlY&next=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.muckrock.com%2Faccounts%2Flogin%2F%3Fnext%3D%252Faccounts%252Fagency_login%252Ffederal-
highway-administration-4179%252Ffhwa-interpretation-of-the-mutcd-on-the-proprer-choice-of-exit-numbers-federal-highway-administration-
92779%252F%253Femail%253Dfoia.officer%252540fhwa.dot.gov
Is this email coming to the wrong contact? Something else wrong? Use the above link to let us know.

For mailed responses, please address (see note):
MuckRock News
DEPT MR 92779
411A Highland Ave
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

PLEASE NOTE: This request is not filed by a MuckRock staff member, but is being sent through MuckRock by the above in order to better track, share, and manage public records requests. Also note that
improperly addressed (i.e., with the requester's name rather than "MuckRock News" and the department number) requests might be returned as undeliverable.
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